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17th December 2020 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
As your child has now settled into Nursery, we would now like to extend their learning 
further and begin to introduce P.E sessions into our weekly routine. Physical activity is vital in 
your child’s all-round development and our P.E curriculum promotes an all-round, healthy 
lifestyle in a fun, energetic and exciting way.  
 
 
Your child’s P.E day will be as follows; 

AM Nursery - Friday mornings 
PM Nursery - Friday afternoons 
 
 
On your child’s P. E day please send your child into Nursery wearing PE kit- black jogging 
bottoms, a white plain T-shirt and trainers. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Kohli 
 
Executive Headteacher 
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